
Heart Valve Voice US Announces Launch of Patient Ambassadors Program  

Heart Valve Voice-US is proud to announce the launch of its Patient Ambassador Program, a new 

initiative designed to empower individuals living with heart valve disease to become advocates for 

change. This program will bring together a diverse group of ambassadors to raise awareness, influence 

policy, and educate key stakeholders about the challenges faced by valve disease patients. 

The inaugural class of twelve Patient Ambassadors includes individuals diagnosed with various forms of 

valve disease. Through this program, they will have the opportunity to share their personal experiences 

and insights with lawmakers, the media, and their communities, helping to shape a more informed and 

supportive healthcare landscape. 

Participants will gain access to online policy training modules and essential advocacy resources, 

equipping them with the knowledge and tools to become effective voices for change. In addition, they 

will play an active role in shaping future patient education materials, advocacy initiatives, and 

programming to ensure that the needs of the valve disease community remain front and center. 

Karissa Charles, Executive Director of Heart Valve Voice-US, emphasized the significance of this initiative: 

“We are thrilled to launch the Patient Ambassador Program as a platform to amplify the voices of those 

directly impacted by valve disease. By empowering patients to advocate for themselves and others, we 

hope to drive meaningful awareness and policy change that improves care and outcomes for the entire 

community." 

For more information about the Patient Ambassador Program or to learn how to get involved, please 

click here or contact info@heartvalvevoice-us.org. 

 

https://www.heartvalvevoice-us.org/sign-up-to-be-a-patient-ambassador/

